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Dear Julian, 
 
The following is the Scottish Power response to  
 
UNC Modification Proposal 0236 – 
“Amendment to PX (TGPP) Limited Network Entry Agreement” 
 
Thank you for allowing us to respond to this modification.   
 
We support Modification 0236.  
 
The modification in our view will further the relevant objectives as set out in Standard Special 
Condition A11 (1) of the Gas Transporters Licence, by maintaining the efficient and economic 
operation of the pipe-line system. 
 
We believe that implementing this mod could encourage additional gas supplies onto the 
system and lead to the development of further potential reserves 
 
We believe that the consequences of changing specification gas coming into the UK should be 
closely monitored, given the potential safety implications.  However, no potential negative 
impacts as a result of these changes have been identified, and implementation should enhance 
security of supply. 
 
Should you have any queries on the views expressed, please contact me on the telephone 
number as shown. 
  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
 

Commercial & Regulation Manager (Gas) 
Scottish Power Energy Wholesale 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


